Dear Dr. Palzet and Board of Education,

I have enjoyed working in Pleasantdale School District 107 over the last three years. The students of this community are amazing and I am happy to have been a part of their educational journey. The experiences I've had with my colleagues will be valued and cherished. Being a part of the Pleasantdale community has provided me with many learning opportunities.

However, the time has come for me to move on and pursue my personal career and educational goals. I am, therefore, resigning from my position of Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning effective June 30, 2017.

I wish you and Pleasantdale District 107 continued success in all future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Candy Kramer